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Subject: Communication from Alderpersons of the 2nd, 3rd, 11th, 12th, and 15th Districts requesting
to meet with the Finance and Personnel Committee asking to “Ban the Box,” i.e. remove any
question on City of Racine job applications asking if an applicant has been convicted of a criminal
offense. (Res No. 0093-17)

Recommendation of the Finance & Personnel Committee on 3/13/17:  Recommend to follow
through with removing any question on the City of Racine job applications asking if an applicant has
been convicted of a criminal offense, "ban the box".

Fiscal Note: N/A
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